
 

24th November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Reception Class Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Reception Christmas Play Tickets for “Happy Birthday Jesus” 
 
Reception classes will be performing their Christmas play, “Happy Birthday Jesus”, on 
Wednesday 14th December at 2.30pm.  Taking into consideration space restrictions and 
fire regulations, we are pleased to be able to offer each family 2 tickets in total. 
 
Tickets will be issued and sent home with your child before the performance.  Please 
return any unwanted tickets to the school office. 
 
With kind regards 
 
The Admin Team 


